MHMS PTO MEETING MINUTES
SEPTEMBER 2009
Introductions started our meeting. Three teachers and 7 parents attended. Mr. Bennett was unable to attend.

Vicki G. went over the treasurer’s report because Marge was not able to attend. The working balance is $1006.36.

Thank you to Tracy Arno for once again handling the Cherrydale fundraiser.  Orders are due 9/29.

A discussion started with Mr. Farrell about the 7th grade field trip.  The 7th grade team is in process of coming up with ideas and dates for an overnight trip.

Mr. Finney also spoke about how we are allocating the fundraising profits. Could there be a different way to split up profits?

It was noted that the 1st funtastic Friday profits would go to 5th grade, the 2nd funtastic Friday profits would go to 6th grade, 1st rec nite profits go to 7th grade and 2nd rec nite profits go to 8th grade.

Christine Kern mentioned doing another student directory, maybe this could be done via the website?

We are looking for volunteers to chair the following events;

Funtastic  Friday

Rec. Nites

Senior Citizen’s Appreciation

Faculty/Staff Appreciation Lunch

Tee shirt sale

Mr. Bennett gave us the following report;

· New windows in the older  section of school. New basketball courts.

· Enrollment total 319, down  over  100 students from last year.

· Staffing changes;  Library=Laura Naumovitz,  Reading=Meghan Hitlin, Pat Austin going to HS

· Field trip guidelines

1. 5th grade going to Mystic for a day trip

2. 6th grade going to NYC for a day trip

3. 7th grade TBA for an overnight trip

4. 8th grade TBA for a 2 night trip

· Team leaders will plan and look to PTO to help with funding

Meeting over at 7:20

